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Why did we conduct this poll?

 The CSA Gate Entry Committee was asked to consider allowing 
LSVs to operate in the Sea Pines Community.

 A task force was established to seek feedback from property 
owners.

 A poll was created to gather owner input.

Note: Current Sea Pines Gate Entry policy prohibits LSVs, motorized 
bicycles, golf carts, mopeds, segways and motorcycles in Sea Pines.
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 What’s next?

The Gate Entry Committee Task Force will review and 

consider the responses prior to the next Gate Entry 

committee meeting planned for August 29, 2019.

Thank you to all of our property owners who took their 

time to engage in this poll and to provide us with this 

important feedback.


